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First Year parents information evening took place on 29™ September. The

chairperson, BOM, was present to meet parents and staff. The school Mass also took
place that morning. Thanks to all who attended including Board members.

Page 1 of 3

« Bishop Kelly due to visit the school tomorrow (2" October) to meet with students

/’) and staff. Positive Ageing week is next week and grandparents are invited to attend
on Tuesday for a coffee morning. =

'\\} « Mission week takes place from 10" — 17" October. The school will attend the chur'c_}'\

on Tuesday, 13" October, 11:25-12:45, for a talk by-




